BREAKFAST AND A SNACK SERVED DURING SUMMER FOR ALL CHILDREN

Bloom Township High School District 206 will participate in a summer breakfast and snack program
through the NSLP Seamless Summer Option (SSO). A free breakfast and a snack, which meet federal
guidelines, will be made available to students in District 206 summer programs and to all children (18
years of age and under) in the community.

The SSO program will begin on Monday, June 2, 2025 and end on Friday, July 11, 2025. There will be no
meals served on Thursday, June 19, 2025 and Friday, July 4, 2025 due to the holidays. Breakfast will be
served from 7:30AM — 8:15AM, Monday through Friday and a snack will be served at 10:00AM, Monday
through Friday.

The SSO program will be held at the following locations:

Bloom Township High School, 101 W. 10™ St., Chicago Heights, IL (Student Cafeteria)
Bloom Trail High School, 22331 Cottage Grove Ave., Chicago Heights, IL (Student Cafeteria)
District 206 Alternative High School, 100 W. 10t St., Chicago Heights, IL (Student Cafeteria)
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